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Issue No.29    

26th May 2022 
Menu week 2 

 
Stars of the Week  

P1/2 for super sentence writing.  for 

being so brave.   
 

P3/4 Lucie for fantastic work on times tables. Oscar for a 

wonderful attitude to his work. 
 

P5/6   for great work on estimates and 

measure.   
 

P7 – Ellie for super work with her reading buddies. Nicole 
for fantastic sentence work. 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 24rth May –  
Swimming – P5 + P7. 

Piano. 
Induction Afternoon – 

4pm – 4:30pm. 
Wednesday 25th May –  

Jubilee Celebrations. 
Tennis with Paul. 

Tag Rugby Tournament 
P6/7.  

Thursday 26th May – 
Friday 27th May –  

Bank Holiday - School 
Closed  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Student Council – Elections 
Congratulations to our new student council members: Lillian, Felicity, Emily, Naomi, Lyla and Mea.  

Football Festival 
We had a super day at the Coleraine Football Festival. No 
winners or losers, just kids enjoying sport. Great talent on 
display and super sportsmanship from the Gorran team. It 

was wonderful to see so many girls taking part. Good luck to 
the P4/5 team who head to the showgrounds tomorrow.  

Dengineers Competition 
We have had some fantastic designs for our Nature Nook. Great ideas to take 

forward as we plan our exciting new Den. Winners will be announced next week. 
Remember that to get the Nook  built, we need you to support our PTA’s ‘Dander 

for a Den’ fundraiser.  

Local Women Awards 
We are very proud to announce 
that one of our Primary 7 pupils 

has been nominated for an award 
at the Inspirational Women of 

the Year awards.  
A fantastic achievement! 

She is already a winner in our 
eyes and we hope that she enjoys 

the event! 

Fun with Drums 
The school was bouncing to 
the sound of drums today. 

We all had a lot of with 
Benjamin from Fun with 

Drums - part of our Happy 
Healthy Minds project.  
Next up is a visit from 

Casey’s creatures.  

Cash for Clobber 
Please send in your bagged clothing or textile items on Monday or Tuesday next week, 

ready for the scheduled collection on Wednesday.  Thank you in advance for your support.  

Bank Holiday 
Reminder that school is closed 
on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd 

June. 

Queens Jubilee Banquet 
Dress to Impress for our Jubilee Banquet next 

Wednesday 31st May. 
Children will have some celebrations in their classes 
then get together for a parade and outdoor buffet 

dinner.  
We still plan to have tennis in the afternoon so 

remember some ‘practical’ shoes!   


